
2/17/2021 Sorrento Board of Selectmen Meeting Minutes

Attending via Zoom were Rob Wilpan, Craig Clement, Jon Mickel, Kathi Moore, Joey Clark, Diana Gazis,
Susan Dougherty and Daniel Dougherty.

1. Minutes:
Jon Mickel read the minutes from the 2/03/202 meeting and made a motion to approve the minutes as
read, seconded by Craig Clement. Unanimous vote.

2. Discussion on 911 Addressing:
Rob Wilpan reported that according to our current ordinance, “Street Naming and Property Numbering”,
any private road with more than one residence or business property needs to have a unique name to be
approved at a town meeting. One example of this is a road off Racquet Club Road. Rob Wilpan suggested
that we should offer an amendment to the ordinance to be voted on at the Annual Town Meeting so that
the naming of private roads can be approved by the Board of Selectmen, 911 Addressing Officer,
Planning Board & road residents, without a town vote. But the question remains how do we approve this
new private road name in the meantime or does it have to wait until our next Town meeting. Jon Mickel
offered to head up the task. Rob suggested it may be beneficial to contact MMA legal.

3. Reports from Officers:
Joey Clark, Road Commissioner, reported that he received an email from the State of Maine regarding
the bid process on road salt for the 21/22 winter season, does the Town have any interest and was given
1 week to approve or reject. After some discussion about past years use, Rob Wilpan made a motion to
proceed with requesting 100 ton of road salt, seconded by Craig Clement, approved unanimously. Rob
will email Tammy Chamberlain with the 100 ton bid.

Kathi Moore, Town Clerk, reported that she received telephone messages from Josh at Consolidated
Communications. They are replacing pole #27D/telroute 41, at the intersection of Eastside Road and
Ober Way; and from Jessie at Seacoast Security that on Tuesday 2/16 there was no daily AM check-in
from the community building alarm system.

4. Other Business: None

At 7:30 Rob made a motion to adjourn. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted by Kathi Moore, Town Clerk
3/02/2021


